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Humanistiska teatern, Engelska parken, Uppsala

Welcome to a presentation of the new research programme

Retracing Connections: Byzantine Storyworlds in 
Greek, Arabic, Georgian, and Old Slavonic (c. 950–c. 1100)

funded by Riksbankens Jubileumsfond (2020-27).

by 24/09/2020: retracingconnectionsbs@gmail.com

With this presentation, we wish to introduce 
the research topic and some of the scholars involved 
in the programme to a wider audience. 

Please join us for presentations followed 
by discussion and refreshments!


